
 

 

Arizona Libertarian Party 
4802 E. Ray Rd., #23-255 

Phoenix, AZ 85044 
(602) 532-7777 

 
 
 
 
Jan Brewer 
Arizona Secretary of State 
1700 W. Washington, 7th Floor 
Phoenix, AZ 85007-2888 
 
 
Via FAX:  602.542.1575 
 
 
RE:  A.R.S. § 16-244 / Arizona Presidential Preference Election 
 
 
 
November 15, 2007 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Brewer, 
 
The Arizona Libertarian Party will conduct its own, private, presidential candidate poll 
for our party members and candidates, and will not partake of the taxpayer financed 
candidate publicity event known as the Presidential Preference Election. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
 
Michael Kielsky 
Chairman, Arizona Libertarian Party 


